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All Saints Pastoral Council Meeting 
January 10, 2018 

 
Council Members: Linda Basilico, Bill Steiner, Shannon Eggleston, Karin Seubert 
 

Staff: Dave Goeckner, Fr. Neely 
The council began their meeting in prayer. 
 

 Meeting Summary 
o Karin gave kudos for the Chris Stefanik Reboot event and Christmas Season-

Advent/Christmas liturgies were great 
o Dave reported the Reboot team will be meeting 1/11/18. He solicited comments from 

members about Reboot for him to take to the team.  All comments brought out 
positive experiences.  It was stated people were uplifted. Fr. Brad wondered if the 
last minute ticket sales and attendance was community personality.  Dave believes it 
is. Bill reflected on the concept of Reboot that every morning is a new day, some 
people never “reboot” after a difficult experience. Seeing Jesus at church can make a 
person happy.  

o Karin reflected, we have a vibrant community. Linda thinks it seems since Reboot our 
community is happy.   

o Linda asked was anything being done to advertise Jaime Thietten. i.e. from the 
pulpit. Electronic bulletin board, information kiosk, poster in youth room, inclusion in 
the weekly email burst, contacting and sending PR to all deanery parishes as well as 
Pullman, and the bulletin are avenues being utilized. 

o Announcements at the beginning of Mass have been received well overall. 
o Fr. Brad enjoys interacting with the kids a bit but still finds he has a lot of names of 

parishioners to learn. 
o Dave played a brief clip of Fr Ricardo of True Magnificence presenting the concept of 

the liturgy of sports. 
o Focus tool highlights discipleship as a road map - Where am I, and where do I want 

be?   
The term disciple may be a bit formal. Thinking of discipleship in terms of a seed, 
there are two aims of a seed; 1. To be rooted 2. To flower into disciples.  Rooting vs. 
Growing  

o Family faith formation bringing to the forefront a stirring within both the children and 
parents.  

o Challenge with timing on growing discipleship 
o Shannon desires to focus on fostering the development of friendship groups. Some 

groups are in place now- it is a matter of how to move those into igniting discipleship. 
Having those kinds of discussions are not part of our culture.  It’s counter culture.  To 
have the opportunity to connect with others if you don’t already have someone to 
grow in discipleship with. Seems reboot is taking seed.  Just takes some time. 

o The more mixing we have of Mass attendees is good for making/expanding friend 
base.        

 
• Schedule Next Meeting  

The next meeting of the council will be February 20, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. 
 

Closing Prayer: 
The council concluded the meeting in prayer.  
 

Respectfully submitted,   
Gail Gallagher 


